SCHOOL
NEW! Pay for Student Meals Online

Dear Parents and Guardians:
Clinton Public Schools Food Services is excited to begin offering MySchoolBucks, our new online
payment and account service. It will allow you to add money, check balances, and set low balance alerts

to your student’s food services account.

You may use a credit/debit card for a prepayment. Online payments should post to the account in
approximately one hour.

You can also view recent purchases, check balances, and set up low balance alerts free of charge.

To enroll your students please follow these steps:

1. Go to www.MySchoolBucks.com

2. Select “Sign Up Today” and follow prompts

3. You will receive a confirmation email with a link to activate your account

4. Add your student(s) using the school name and student ID or Birth Date.

5. To make a payment to your students’ accounts with your credit/debit card, a program fee will apply.
You will have the opportunity to review any fees and cancel if you choose, before you are charged.

If you have any questions, you may contact MySchoolBucks directly at
parentsupport@myschoolbucks.com, call them at 1-855-832-5226, or click on HELP at
www.MySchoolBucks.com.

Please contact our Director of Food Services, Jon Siciliano, if you have any further questions at
(860) 664-6459 or jsiciliano@clintonpublic.net.

Thank you,

Jon Siciliano
Director of Food Services
Clinton Public Schools
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